ADA Transition Plan

The City Engineer/Public Works Director is the ADA Coordinator. The ADA Transition Plan and
Policy Statement has been prepared to comply with state and federal requirements so that the
City can remain eligible for federal funding through NMDOT. The documents are available
below. The Plan was approved by Council on December 11, 2017. If you have any questions,
comments, or requests for specific improvements to improve accessibility at a City-owned
facility or in the City Right of Way, please contact the ADA Coordinator.
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https://www.bloomfieldnm.gov/public-works/page/ada-transition-plan
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